
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rex Baldwin   
Sent: 21 May 2023 18:59 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application S62A/2023/0017 
 
Objection to this application, main reasons .  
 
1. The site is within the Countryside Protection Zone. 
2. Increase of traffic through Great Hallingbury, little pavement is dangerous to non vehicle uses and 
road is not wide enough for large vehicles to pass. 
3.B1256 is already overused. 
4. This would increase traffic access to the B1256 and the M11 roundabout is very congested now. 
5. This is a residential area-not an industrial one . It is not suited T an industrial operation. 
          Rex Baldwin ,  
 




